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2 October 2016

Dear Friends in Christ,

My shoulder surgery is on Tuesday of this week, and so I will not be back at the altar of St Mary’s for 
next few weeks. I am grateful for the assistance of my brother priests and deacons in providing for the 
sacramental life of the parish and for the promise of your prayers for a speedy recovery. Many of you have 
graciously offered practical assistance, and I promise to be in touch if I need anything.

My surgery happens to fall on the feast of Saint Francis of Assisi, who was ordained to the diaconate 
but not to the priesthood. When I was a newly ordained deacon, the first place I assisted at the altar 
was in Assisi at the tomb of Saint Francis. Of all the saints in the two thousand years of our history, 
Francis may be the one who most fully seizes the Christian imagination, and while that inspires many 
to follow Christ more faithfully, it can also lead to misconceptions about the life and work of Francis 
himself. So in the service of dispelling some of those misconceptions, I recommend two books about 
the Poverello of Assisi, both of which help us understand Francis more clearly. The first biography I 
recommend is Saint Francis of Assisi by G.K. Chesterton, published in 1923. This slim volume captures 
the personality of the man and places him firmly in the history of his time and place in the Church, and 
as with everything written by Chesterton, it is a rollicking good read. The second text I recommend is 
Francis of Assisi: A New Biography recently written by Augustine Thompson, OP – a Dominican friar and 
professor of medieval history and philosophy at the Dominican School of Philosophy and Theology in 
Berkeley, California. Father Thompson’s biography is a more scholarly work than Chesterton’s but is 
very accessible to all readers. Both of  these books will change the way you understand one of the great 
Christian witnesses of all time.

Finally, this Friday is the Feast of Our Lady of the Rosary, originally called the Feast of Our Lady of 
Victory – a devotion introduced after the victory of the Christian fleet over the invading Muslim fleet at 
the Battle of Lepanto on 7 October 1571. The Ottoman fleet of over 250 ships carried more than 80,000 
soldiers and sailors, and the Christian fleet – patched together from many European sovereignties with 
the blessing of Pope St. Pius V - engaged the enemy near the Greek port of Lepanto (from the Latin 
form of its name), also known as Nafpaktos. The Turkish fleet was destroyed in one of the greatest naval 
victories of all time, and the victory was attributed by many to the thousands of people praying the 
Rosary in preparation for the engagement at the request of the pope, hence the twin names of the feast: 
Our Lady of Victory and Our Lady of the Rosary. Look up the Battle of Lepanto on the internet, and 
learn about one very dramatic moment in a very old conflict between Islam and the West.

Father Newman

https://www.amazon.com/St-Francis-Assisi-G-Chesterton/dp/1484954947/ref=sr_1_3?ie=UTF8&qid=1475187382&sr=8-3&keywords=st+francis+chesterton
https://www.amazon.com/Francis-Assisi-Biography-Augustine-Thompson/dp/0801450705/ref=sr_1_1?ie=UTF8&qid=1475187439&sr=8-1&keywords=francis+of+assisi+new+biography
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Calendar of Events
Financial Report

Weekend of 24/25 September
     Needed               33,150
     Received              31,393
     Shortage              1,757

     Poor Box                  476

Offertory Year to Date
     Needed             430,950
     Received            417,237
     Shortage             13,713

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information or 
if you have any questions please 
contact Jennifer Anderson at 
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org.

Facebook

‘Like’ us on Facebook at
St. Mary’s Catholic Church

Greenville SC.

Visit us on the web at
www.stmarysgvl.org

Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *
  Sunday, 2 October 2016
  
  7.30 am         Dcn. John Karandisevsky
                           (25th Anniv. of Ordination)
  9.00 am     @  HP & Alice Hallas & Son
11.00 am         Pro populo
  1.00 pm         Spanish Mass

Sunday, 2 October 2016

Nursery: During 9.00 am Mass
Coffee & doughnuts: After the 9.00 am Mass (P)
9.00 am            Scripture Study
6.00 pm            High School Youth Group (M)
6.00 pm            Women of Grace

  Monday, 3 October 2016

  7.00 am         In Thanksgiving

Monday, 3 October 2016

6.30 pm            Boy Scouts (M)
6.30 pm            Cub Scouts

  Tuesday, 4 October 2016

  7.00 am         Madelyn Babb

 Tuesday, 4 October 2016

8.30 am            Program of Catholic Studies
1.00 pm            Senior Men’s Club
6.00 pm            Virtus Class
6.30 pm            Altar Server Training (church)

 Wednesday, 5 October 2016
  
  7.00 am         Grayson Walworth
  6.30 pm         Anglican Use Mass

Wednesday, 5 October 2016

5.00-6.00 pm    Holy Hour & 
                         Confessions (church)
6.30-7.30 pm    Religious Education
6.30-7.30 pm    Introduction to Catholicism
6.30 pm            Program of Catholic Studies (M)

  Thursday, 6 October 2016  

  7.00 am         In Thanksgiving

Thursday, 6 October 2016   

2.00-4.00 pm   St. Mary’s Prayer Group

  Friday, 7 October 2016
 

  7.00 am     @  Emily Rose Gomes

Friday, 7 October 2016

6.00 am            Morning Prayer (church) 
6.15-8.00 am    Pillars of Christ
10.00 am          Scripture Study Class
3.30-5.00 pm    Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 8 October 2016

  5.00 pm     @  Laurence Dowling
                         (92nd anniversary of death)

Saturday, 8 October 2016

8.00-9.00 am    Rosary - Grove Rd
                         abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm    Confessions (church)

G - Gallivan Hall
M - McGrady Hall

P - Pazdan Hall Dining Room

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

mailto:jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/stmarysgvl/


ITINERARY  
Friday, April 28, 2017: 
 8:30 AM—Leave St. Mary Church  
 11:30 AM—Lunch at Chateau Elan 
 2:45 PM—EWTN Tour 
 3:45 PM— Free Time  Adoration/Gift 

Shop 
 4:30 PM—Rosary 
 5:00 PM—Divine Office/Benediction/

Adoration 
 5:30 PM—Depart for Dinner 
 6:30 PM—Dinner at Stone Bridge 

Farms, Cullman, AL 
 After Dinner—Arrive at La Quinta 

Inn, Cullman,  AL 
 
Saturday, April 29, 2017: 
 6:30 AM—Breakfast begins serving  
 8:30 AM—Bus leaves for the Shrine of 

the Most Blessed Sacrament, 
Hanceville, AL 

 9:00 AM—Arrive at Shrine 
 9:30 AM—Spiritual Talk 
 10:30 AM—Tour 
 11:30 AM—Divine Office/Rosary 
 12:00 PM—Mass 
 1:00 PM—Lunch Catered In 
 2:00 PM—Healing Service 
 3:00 PM—Confessions/Divine Mercy 

Chaplet 
 4:00 PM - Return to hotel or go to 

Covered Bridge, your choice 
 6:30 PM—Dinner Catered in/Social 

Time/Reflection at hotel 
 
Sunday, April 30, 2017: 
 6:15 AM—Bus leaves Hotel for Shrine 
 7:00 AM—Mass at the Shrine 
 8:30 AM—Bus leaves for Hotel 
 9:00 AM—Breakfast at Hotel 
 10:30 AM—Bus leaves for The Ave 

Maria Grotto, Cullman, AL 
 11:00 AM—Tour Grotto with Brother 

Christopher 
 1:00 PM—Leave for Sportsman Park.  

We will pick up lunch on the way. 
 3:00PM—Leave for home.  Dinner 

stop will be made 
 10:00 PM—Arrive St. Mary Church  

P is for Prayer 

 
I is for Inspiration 

 
L is for Listening 

 
G is for Grace 

 
R is for Reflection 

 
I is for Intimacy 

 
M is for Mother 

 
A is for Angelica 

 
G is for Goodness 

 
E is for Experience 

Transportation Provided by   
Jean’s Bus Service 

207 Furman Hall Rd. 
Greenville,  SC 29609 

864.242.1673 
 

CAIO  Model 
 holds 38 Passengers  

(Larger bus for 56 passengers) 

 
For questions contact: 

 
Susanne Wolfe, President 

Greenville Deanery 
864.313.5866 

susanne.wolfe12@gmail.com 

“You must come away to some lonely 
place and rest for a while”  

Mark 6:31   
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GREENVILLE DEANERY 

PILGRIMAGE  
April 28-30, 2017 

 
REGISTRATION 

 
Name_____________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 
Address___________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 
Ph.#______________________ 
 
Email_____________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

$50.00 Deposit due  
by November 30, 2016 

 
 
Make check payable to: 

Greenville Deanery 
Mail to: 

Angie Finazzo 
101 Kindlin Way 

Taylors, SC  29687 
864.322.9993 

angie@peterdavids.com 
 

$220.00 Balance due  
by February 1, 2017 

 
Cost of Trip:  $270.00*  

*Includes transportation, lodging, and 
all meals except dinner on way back. 

 
The Greenville 

Deanery    
(a part of the South Carolina                       
Council of Catholic Women) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us  
on a  

Pilgrimage!  
 

 EWTN Studios 
 Shrine of the Most 

Blessed Sacrament 
 Ave Maria Grotto 

 and more! 
 

Irondale, AL and surrounding areas 
 

April 28-30, 2017 

 

Shrine of the Most Blessed Sacrament 

The Ave Maria Grotto contains 125 
miniature reproductions of notable 

religious structures. 

EWTN Studios  

C
ut on dotted line 

La Quinta Inn, Cullman, AL 
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St. Mary’s Senior Fellowship
New Season Begins!!

We look forward to seeing you Saturday 8 October 
at 12.00 noon in Sacred Heart Hall to kick off the 
new season with loads of spooky fun and to celebrate 
Halloween! Bring your favorite dish or dessert to share.  
Old friends and new members are always welcome! 
For more information, contact Patricia Wellham at 
864.294.9270.

Collection for 1/2 October
Support of the Parish & St. Mary’s Building Fund

St. Mary’s is sustained by the generosity of our parishioners.
Thank you for your generosity and support.

Parish News

Congratulations to

Michael Joseph Hemmert and Catherine Lindsay McKnight who 
were married last weekend.

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and for all those who 
are shut-ins, ill or recuperating at home, especially Alan Howard, 
Alice Howard, Ronald Labbe, Andrew Brett, Paulina Cruz, Brett 
Gervais, Judy Byrum, Michael Pinto, Joseph & Sandy Srp, Marie-
Therese Isidore, Thomas Thomason, Carlton Carpenter, Jim 
Barber, Jordan A. Upham, Irene Karandisevsky, John Hever, Bob 
Stewart, Alfred Smith, Mauren Lukovic, Sr. Louiselle Gagnon, Sr. 
Simone Baril and Christine Tancrell.

Caritas Counseling Services, LLC

Counseling services available at St. Mary’s. Contact Dorothy 
Whalen at dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4122.

Virtus Training

The next training class at St. Mary’s will be in the Monsignor 
Gwynn Room of Sacred Heart Hall from 6.00-9.00 pm on Tuesday 
4 October. You must register online at virtusonline.org. Click on 
“first-time registrant”.

New Altar Server Training

A training session for all 
boys and young men who 
are interested in becoming 
altar servers at St. Mary’s is 
scheduled for Tuesday evening, 
4 October from 6.30-7.30 pm. 
A secondary date of Monday 
10 October from 6.00-7.30 pm 
is set for those who cannot 

make it on the 4th. Serving is open to all boys and 
young men between the age of 10 and college age. For 
more information, please see the St. Mary’s website 
at stmarysgvl.org/ourparish/parish-organizations or 
contact Deacon Nestor Acosta at 864.679.4118.

40 Days for Life - Life Chain

Life Chain will take place on Sunday 2 October from 2.30–3.30 
pm on Woodruff Road. Please join others across the country for 
this peaceful, prayerful, public witness for the sanctity of human 
life. Call Valerie for signs and to find out where St. Mary’s is 
assigned on the route. 864.275.5505.

Changes to the Liturgical Schedule

The 12.00 noon Mass will not be celebrated during the 
months of October and November.

In addition, on Wednesday 12 October, the Anglican 
Use Mass will not be celebrated and the Holy Hour 
and Confessions is canceled.

Conclusion of the Jubilee of Mercy

The end of the Jubilee of Mercy occurs on the 
Solemnity of Christ the King, which falls this year 
on Sunday 20 November, but except in Rome and 
in diocesan cathedrals, Holy Doors designated 
for the Jubilee are to be closed the previous week. 
Accordingly, the Holy Door at St Mary’s will 
be closed on Sunday 13 November 2016, thus 
concluding the observance of the Jubilee of Mercy.

Position Available - 1st Grade Teacher Assistant

The position is M-F, 8.00 am-3.30 pm, $11/hour. Experience 
working with children is preferred but not required. Please send 
resumes to school.office@stmarysgvl.org by Friday 7 October.

mailto:school.office@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-parish/parish-organizations/
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_0.cfm?theme=0
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_0.cfm?theme=0


  
Saint	
  Mary’s	
  Catholic	
  Church	
  

	
   	
   Basketball	
  Program	
  	
  
	
   	
   2016/2017	
  

	
  
______________________________________________________________________________________	
  
	
  

AGE/DIVISIONS	
  
Instructional	
  Mites……..…..	
  K5-­‐1st	
  Grade	
  Co-­‐ed	
  
Mites……….……………...2nd	
  and	
  3rd	
  Grade	
  Co-­‐ed	
  
Midgets	
  ………….…4th	
  and	
  5th	
  Grade	
  Girls/Boys	
  
Juniors	
  ……………..…….6th-­‐	
  8th	
  Grade	
  Girls/Boys	
  

Seniors….……	
  9th-­‐12th	
  Grade	
  Girls/Boys	
  
Men	
  35	
  and	
  Under………………..…….35-­‐Men	
  
Men	
  Over	
  35+……………..………35+	
  Men	
  

	
  
______________________________________________________________________________________	
  
	
  

IMPORTANT	
  DATES	
  

October	
  4,	
  2016	
  	
  Player	
  Registration	
  Deadline	
  
October	
  6,	
  2016	
  Participants	
  will	
  be	
  placed	
  on	
  
selected	
  teams	
  according	
  to	
  the	
  Athletic	
  Director	
  
October	
  17-­‐21,	
  2016	
   Coaches	
  will	
  make	
  contact	
  
with	
  players	
  about	
  team	
  selection	
  and	
  practice	
  times	
  	
  	
  
November	
  1-­‐6,	
  2016	
  	
  Week	
  of	
  first	
  practices	
  
November	
  14,	
  2016	
  The	
  week	
  the	
  league	
  releases	
  
game	
  schedules	
  
November	
  17,	
  2016	
  Regular	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
SENIORS	
  

November	
  17-­‐18,	
  2016	
  Regular	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
ADULTS	
  
November	
  19,	
  2016	
  Regular	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
IMITES,	
  MITES,	
  MIDGETS,	
  and	
  JUNIORS	
  
January	
  5,	
  2017	
  Second	
  half	
  of	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
SENIORS	
  
January	
  5-­‐6,	
  2017	
  Second	
  half	
  of	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
ADULTS	
  
January	
  7,	
  2017	
  Second	
  half	
  of	
  season	
  begins	
  for	
  
IMITES,	
  MITES,	
  MIDGETS,	
  and	
  JUNIORS

______________________________________________________________________________________	
  
	
  

REGISTRATION	
  FEES	
  
• $	
  75.00	
  –	
  Per	
  player	
  
• $150.00	
  –	
  2	
  Players	
  in	
  the	
  family	
  
• $225.00	
  –3	
  Players	
  in	
  family	
  
• $	
  50.00	
  –	
  Per	
  player	
  for	
  Men’s	
  Leagues	
  –Please	
  contact	
  Brett	
  Myers	
  at	
  BMyers@southeasternproducts.com	
  	
  

	
  
$10.00	
  Late	
  Registration	
  (after	
  Oct	
  4.)	
  Submit	
  forms	
  first-­‐	
  	
  
Cannot	
  guarantee	
  spot.	
  Once	
  player	
  is	
  placed	
  on	
  roster,	
  payment	
  will	
  be	
  accepted.	
  

	
  
$50.00	
   -­‐Out	
  of	
  Parish	
  Fee	
  Per	
  Participant	
  
Parish	
  Information:	
  Due	
  to	
  the	
  Methodist	
  Church	
  League	
  rules,	
  if	
  a	
  participant	
  is	
  not	
  a	
  registered	
  active	
  member	
  of	
  St.	
  Mary’s	
  
Catholic	
  Church	
  of	
  Greenville,	
  then	
  the	
  participant	
  is	
  only	
  eligible	
  to	
  play	
  with	
  St.	
  Mary’s	
  if	
  the	
  participant’s	
  church	
  or	
  parish	
  does	
  not	
  
have	
  a	
  church	
  league	
  team	
  or	
  if	
  the	
  participant’s	
  church	
  or	
  parish	
  does	
  have	
  a	
  team	
  and	
  releases	
  the	
  participant	
  to	
  play	
  with	
  a	
  St.	
  
Mary’s	
  team.	
  There	
  will	
  be	
  a	
  $50.00	
  fee	
  for	
  each	
  participant	
  that	
  is	
  out	
  of	
  parish.	
  
______________________________________________________________________________________	
  

INTERESTED	
  IN	
  COACHING?	
  
If	
  you	
  are	
  interested	
  in	
  getting	
  involved	
  this	
  year	
  by	
  coaching	
  or	
  being	
  an	
  assist	
  coach,	
  please	
  email	
  	
  

Megan	
  Soulsby	
  at	
  Megan.Soulsby@stmarysgvl.org.	
  

Player & Coach
registration forms

are available
on the parish website:

Church League Basketball Program

http://www.stmarysgvl.org/our-parish/parish-organizations/basketball-program/
mailto:bmyers@southeasternproducts.com
mailto:megan.soulsby@stmarysgvl.org


Pillars of Christ is a men’s ministry led by 
a group of St. Mary’s men who are on fire 
with the love of Christ and His Church. 
The group meets on Friday mornings from 
6.00–8.00 am for prayer in the church and 
then in Sacred Heart Hall for study. Find 
out more at PillarsofChrist.org.

St. Mary’s Wedding Committee

The Wedding Committee is a team of 
volunteer women who help coordinate the 
weddings that take 
place at St. Mary’s 
during the year. They 
are asking for new 
volunteers to join 
their team. You would 
be asked to help at 
the Friday evening rehearsal and Saturday 
wedding for a few hours several times a year. 
If interested please contact Cathy Markway 
at cmarkway@bellsouth.net.

United Ministries Transformation WALK
Take a Step Change a Life

2pm - Sunday 23 October - Fluor Field

Register online at United-Ministries.org. Please note: make sure you “Join a 
Team” and select St. Mary’s Confirmation Class, so we receive credit for the 
donations & walkers. Please register each walker in your family and make 
sure you join our team each time.

Deadline for all money is noon on Wednesday 19 October. If you are unable 
to walk, you can support this worthy cause by sponsoring a walker. For 
additional questions, contact Joann in the RE Office at 864.679.4110 or 
joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org.

Religious Education News

Sunday Mornings
for 3 & 4 Year Olds

9.00 am in the K-4 classroom
of Sacred Heart Hall

Religious Education
Grades 1-8

Wednesday 6.30–7.30 pm

Touching Safety Program
Wednesday 5 October 6.00-6.30 pm

No class 12 October

Baptism Class

Prior to having a child baptized at St. Mary’s, you must have been registered in the parish for at least six months, attending 
Sunday Mass each week, using the stewardship envelopes, and participating in the life of the parish. Baptisms take place on 
Saturdays at 6.15 pm after the 5.00 pm Mass. Attending a Baptism Preparation Class is required and may be attended prior to 
birth of child. The next class is scheduled for Monday 21 November at 6.30 pm in Sacred Heart Hall. Pre-registration in the 
Church office is required. Contact T.J. Nielsen at timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4114.

All young adults (18-39)
are welcomed & encouraged to join

our ministry whose mission is to help
young adults answer the universal call to holiness.

Upcoming Events

14 October - Happy Hour: 6.00 pm at Local Cue (30 
Orchard Park Drive #7, Greenville, SC 29615).

23 October - Monthly Meal: 7 pm at Stax Omega Diner 
(72 Orchard Park Dr, Greenville, SC 29615).

26 October - Rosary Prayer Group (co-ed): 7 pm 
at the home of Katie K. Text 864-421-4567 or email 
lvgreenville@gmail.com for the address.

Facebook.com/LVGreenville 		  www.LVGreenville.com 	 LVGreenville@gmail.com

https://www.facebook.com/LVGreenville/
mailto:lvgreenville@gmail.com
http://www.lvgreenville.com
mailto:lvgreenville@gmail.com
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:cmarkway@bellsouth.net
mailto:joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.transformationwalk.kintera.org/faf/home/default.asp?ievent=1155415
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Workshop Schedule
Day One
7:00 pm Introduction to the Office & Mission of Laity
7:50 pm Break (20 minutes)
8:10 pm The Office of the Laity

How to take the Inventory
9:00 pm Take the Catholic Spiritual Gifts Inventory

Day Two
9:00 am Introduction to the Holy Spirit and Charisms

Charisms vs. Natural Talents
10:35 am Break (15 min)
10:50 am Pastoral Charisms

Communication Charisms
Organizational Charisms

12:00 noon  Lunch (60 minutes)
1:00 pm      Five Steps of Discernment

Lifestyle Charisms
Healing Charisms

2:05 pm Break (20 minutes)
2:25 pm Personality and Discernment

Charisms of Understanding
Creative Charisms

3:10 pm Break (5 minutes)
3:15 pm How Discerning Your Gifts Can Change Your Life

Implications of Gifts Discernment
4:00 pm Conclusion and Blessing
Afterwards Schedule gifts interview

How to reach the Catherine of Siena Institute:

Address PO Box 26440
Colorado Springs, CO 80936

Phone (719) 219-0056
Toll-free (888) 878-6789
E-mail info@siena.org
Internet www.siena.org

Copyright © 2007 by The Catherine of Siena Institute.
All images copyright.  The Catherine of Siena Institute
is a program of the Western Dominican Province. 

What people are saying about
the Called & Gifted Workshop...
A Superb experience.

Beautiful, polished, humorous presentation.

It is awesome to me that you have actually
found a format to give expression to the process
of discerning gifts!  Presentation was great!

For me, the idea that I stand in the place of Jesus
in my life, in my encounters with my family, my
friends, and my little daughter has been revolu-
tionary.  Until now, I’ve thought only that I am
unfit to wash those biblical sandals.  Now it
seems I am to put them on and walk as though
they fit.

The workshop clearly called out that all baptized
people have been given the power, authority,
and jurisdiction to stand in Jesus place to reach
people who would not otherwise be reached.

All quotations from Called & Gifted
Workshop participants.

Called
& Gifted

Workshop
Equipping Catholics
to be lay apostles for
their mission to the
world

`~íÜÉêáåÉ=çÑ=páÉå~=fåëíáíìíÉ
Equipping Parishes to Form Lay Apostles

The

The Called & Gifted Workshop is a two-day live 
presentation from the Catherine of Siena Institute 
which will include Church teaching on the laity and lay 
apostleship; the nature of Spiritual Gifts, call and vocation; 
and how to undertake the process of discernment.

The workshop can be especially
useful for:

-Young adults who are discerning career or   
vocational direction

-Parents who want to help their children live 
their faith and recognize their gifts.

-People in transition: changing jobs, empty 
nesters, returning to the workplace, facing
retirement.

-New or returning Catholics who want to 
explore what it means to live their faith as
an adult.

-Catholics discerning a call to religious life
or ordination.

-Parish staff and leaders who want to nurture 
and empower parishioners.

- The ancient teaching of the Church on how
gifts of the Holy Spirit work in your life
and in the life of your parish community.

- The 5 steps of discerning the gifts that God
has given you.

- The signs and characteristics of 24 of the
most common gifts of the Holy Spirit.

- How discerning your gifts can change your
own life.

- How discerning your gifts can change the
world and help spread the Gospel.

- How discerning and using our gifts together
can help transform and renew our parishes.

od is calling you to a unique pur-
pose in life, a work of love that only you
can do.  Discern your spiritual gifts!  Discern
your call!  What is your vocation?  Come
and begin to discover this work!  You have
received gifts, through Baptism and
Confirmation, for the
ways God intends
his love to reach others
through you.  Come 
and discover these
gifts!
The Called & Gifted
Workshop is a two-day
live presentation which will include Church
teaching on the laity and lay apostleship;
the nature of spiritual gifts, call and voca-
tion; and how to undertake the process of
discernment.

In the Called & Gifted Workshop
you will Learn:

You will receive: 
A copy of the Catholic Spiritual Gifts Inventory. This
60-page inventory covers the purposes and character-
istics of spiritual gifts and describes in detail 24 such
gifts and the discernment process.

Detailed participant notes and materials

Attendees should schedule a ONE-ON-ONE 
INTERVIEW with a trained discernment interviewer
to help you identify the gifts God has given you. The
interview is available at an additional cost.

TheCalled & Giftedworkshop

discover
God’s call for your life.

G

For the location of  a Called & Gifted Workshop near you, visit www.siena.org or call 888-878-6789
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Day One
7:00 pm Introduction to the Office & Mission of Laity
7:50 pm Break (20 minutes)
8:10 pm The Office of the Laity
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Lifestyle Charisms
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2:05 pm Break (20 minutes)
2:25 pm Personality and Discernment

Charisms of Understanding
Creative Charisms

3:10 pm Break (5 minutes)
3:15 pm How Discerning Your Gifts Can Change Your Life

Implications of Gifts Discernment
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Afterwards Schedule gifts interview

How to reach the Catherine of Siena Institute:

Address PO Box 26440
Colorado Springs, CO 80936

Phone (719) 219-0056
Toll-free (888) 878-6789
E-mail info@siena.org
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What people are saying about
the Called & Gifted Workshop...
A Superb experience.

Beautiful, polished, humorous presentation.

It is awesome to me that you have actually
found a format to give expression to the process
of discerning gifts!  Presentation was great!

For me, the idea that I stand in the place of Jesus
in my life, in my encounters with my family, my
friends, and my little daughter has been revolu-
tionary.  Until now, I’ve thought only that I am
unfit to wash those biblical sandals.  Now it
seems I am to put them on and walk as though
they fit.

The workshop clearly called out that all baptized
people have been given the power, authority,
and jurisdiction to stand in Jesus place to reach
people who would not otherwise be reached.

All quotations from Called & Gifted
Workshop participants.

Called
& Gifted

Workshop
Equipping Catholics
to be lay apostles for
their mission to the
world

`~íÜÉêáåÉ=çÑ=páÉå~=fåëíáíìíÉ
Equipping Parishes to Form Lay Apostles

The

Cost: $35 (includes Called & Gifted Workbook)
Optional Follow-up Personal Interview: $40

For more information:
Dave Coe

828.808.3358
ambassadordhc@gmail.com

Friday 21 October
Saturday 22 October

Immaculata School Gym
Hendersonville, NC

mailto:ambassadordhc@gmail.com


St. Mary’s 101

The School Motto

The school motto “Tradition, Virtue, Excellence” summarizes the school 
mission statement. These three words give us a focus and direction in 
all we do, but what do they mean? This week we will look at Excellence:

Excellence

All men and women are called to holiness. This includes striving to 
develop our individual talents for the glory of God and having the zealous 
desire to fulfill His plan for us each day and throughout our lives. At St.  
Mary’s we learn each month about Saints who fulfilled this call and our 
faculty and staff act as living witnesses by role-modeling the zeal of giving 
one’s all for God and by holding our students accountable to the highest 
expectations, calling them to personal excellence: spiritual, academic, 
artistic, and athletic. (See Matt. 25.14-30 and CCC #2013-2015, 2030.)

St. Mary’s Ducks Volleyball
(Home matches in bold)

      5 October      St. Joe’s                      4.00 pm
     10 October       Christ Church             4.30 pm
    11 October      CMSC Tournament     TBA
17-18 October      CMSC Tournament     TBA
21-22 October      DOCYVT                    TBA

St. Mary’s Ducks Cross Country

  4 October          Bridgeway                  4.30 pm

Teacher Feature - Sr. Marie Celine, 2nd Grade Teacher

Where did you grow up?
I grew up mostly in Northern Virginia in Lorton, VA a suburb of 
Washington, D.C.

What was your favorite subject in School?
I don’t think I had a favorite subject in school. I had a favorite teacher: 
the Sister who taught me in 5th grade. She was a Dominican Sister 
who God used to plant the first seeds of my 
vocation.

What are your favorite hobbies?
My favorite hobbies are painting icons, walking, 
reading good books, and singing.

What do you like most about St. Mary’s?
My favorite thing about St. Mary’s is the 
children and families. My students are 
surprising me with amazing questions, beautiful prayers to God, good 
efforts, and honesty about their need for God. At the Potluck, Pray, and 
Play, I was able to get a small glimpse into the families of the school.

Yearbook Advertisements

This is your chance to advertise your business to the families of St. 
Mary’s School. Contact Melissa Lovin at melissa.lovin@stmarysgvl.org 
for more information. Deadline for submission is Friday 14 October.

St. Mary’s Catholic School

864.271.3870
school.office@stmarysgvl.org

Nelle Palms
Director of Admissions

nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4117

Pat Lanning
Safe Environment Coordinator

patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org

www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

mailto:melissa.lovin@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:school.office@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
http://www.stmarysgvl.org/school-main/
https://www.instagram.com/smsducks/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/St-Marys-Catholic-School-363265600431677/


	
	
	
	
Dear	Community	Leaders,	
	
St.	Mary’s	Catholic	School	will	be	hosting	its	annual	St.	Mary’s	Gala	on	Friday,	February	
17,	2017.		This	event	is	the	most	important	fundraiser	for	our	school.		
	
St.	 Mary’s	 School,	 grades	 K3	 –	 8,	 is	 a	 National	 Blue	 Ribbon	 School.	 	 Our	 rigorous	
curriculum	 integrates	 academic	 excellence,	 athletic	 challenge,	 artistic	 expression,	 and	
character	 formation.	 	 St.	Mary’s	 students	 leave	as	young	adults,	well	prepared	 for	high	
school	and	to	serve	as	future	leaders	of	our	community.		
	
We	invite	you	to	participate	in	this	year’s	event	by	becoming	a	Gala	sponsor.		This	is	an	
exceptional	way	for	you	to	play	an	important	role	in	our	event.				
	
Enclosed	you	will	find	information	regarding	sponsorship	opportunities.		The	first	
deadline	for	sponsors	is	October	20,	2016.			This	will	assure	your	company	will	be	
recognized	when	we	send	out	our	first	invitation	to	purchase	tickets	in	November.		We	
appreciate	your	consideration.		If	you	have	any	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	
contact	me.	
	
Thank	you,	

	
	
	
	

Lisa	Lyvers	
Director	of	St.	Mary’s	Classic	&	Gala	
lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org	
864-271-3870,	ext.	229	
	

	

	
	

St.	Mary’s	Catholic	School	
St.	Mary’s	Gala	

Sponsorship	Opportunities	2017	
	
	
Please	select	the	level	of	sponsorship	you	would	like:	
	

☐	 Platinum	(limited	availability)	
� $3,000	allows	this	sponsor	premium	mobile	and	online	branding	
� Event	signage	with	sponsor’s	logo	
� Sponsor’s	logo	displayed	on	screen	during	event	
� Full	page	advertisement	in	St.	Mary’s	Gala	Program	
� Underwriting	of	one	faculty/staff	ticket	
� 6	Gala	Tickets	

 
☐	 Gold		

� $2,000	allows	this	sponsor	event	signage	with	sponsor’s	logo	
� Sponsor’s	logo	displayed	on	screen	during	event	
� Full	page	advertisement	in	St.	Mary’s	Gala	Program	
� Underwriting	of	one	faculty/staff	ticket	
� 6	Gala	Tickets	

	
☐	 Silver	

� $1000	allows	this	sponsor	listing	on	signage	at	the	event	
� Half	page	advertisement	in	St.	Mary’s	Gala	Program 
� Underwriting	of	one	faculty/staff	ticket	
� 4	Gala	Tickets	

	
☐	 Bronze	

� $500	allows	sponsor	listing	in	St.	Mary’s	Gala	Program	
� Underwriting	of	one	faculty/staff	ticket	
� 2	Gala	Tickets	

	
	
Company	Name:	________________________________________________	Phone:____________________________	
	
Primary	Contact	Name:	________________________________________	Email:	____________________________	
	
Mailing	Address:	____________________________________________________________________________________	
	

	
Please	return	to	Lisa	Lyvers	at	St.	Mary’s	School,	fax	(864)	271-0159,	or	email	at	

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org	.	

mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org


Solemn Vespers at POP

On the Sundays of October and 
November, Prince of Peace in Taylors will 
celebrate Solemn Vespers, or Evening 
Prayer, in the church at 5 pm. This 30-35 
minute service is a great way to join in the 
public prayer of the Church at the end of 
the day.

Natural Family Planning

A free, introductory session of the 
Creighton Model Fertility Care System, 
a modern, effective method of NFP, will 
be held on Thursday 13 October at 7.00 
pm at St. Francis Hospital – Eastside in 
Greenville in Classroom 301. To register 
to attend, please contact Nancy McGrath, 
RN, CFCP at NaProNurse@aol.com or 
864.292.0475.

PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

St. Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. 
If you would like to sign up as an adorer 
or regular visitor, or just visit for the day, 
please come to the St. Mary Magdalene 
parish office Monday - Friday, between 
9.00 am and 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

“You have made us for yourself, O Lord, and our 
hearts are restless until they rest in Thee.” ~ St. 
Augustine. Come REST with the Lord in 
the Blessed Sacrament. Contact Lisa Buss 
at adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org or 
call 864.508.7123. Choose an hour of 
your convenience or consider one of our 
EMPTY HOURS (*) or one needing a 
prayer partner:

Sunday 11 am & 4 pm
Monday 1 am

Wednesday 9 am, 11 am & 2 pm
Friday 1 am

Saturday 3 am

 

Diaconate Formation Information Meeting 

Roman Catholic Diocese of Charleston 
Office of the Permanent Diaconate 

In communion with the bishop and priests, deacons are ordained for a distinct ministry, which is indicated by their 
name: they are ordained for service. They function in all three areas of the Church’s life:  transmission of the Word, 

celebrating of the sacraments, and in the community’s active love.  The deacon, therefore, is more properly defined in 
terms of who he is rather than of what he does.  He is a visible sign of the Church's call to “diakonia” — service.  He is 

both servant and sacrament. 

Candidate Qualifications 
 Practicing Catholic for 5 years or more 
 Between the ages of 30 & 55 
 Must have received the Sacraments of Baptism, Eucharist & Confirmation, and be validly 

married by the Church, if applicable 
 Actively involved in parish ministry for a minimum of 3 years 
 A minimum of a High School diploma or GED  
 Gainfully employed or retired 
 Sufficient time to devote to the formation program 
 If married, support and consent of his wife and family.  His wife should be willing to     

participate in the formation process 
 A commitment to celibacy is required of non-married candidates, as well as widowers 

 

Wives are encouraged to attend 

 
Please RSVP to the Office of the Permanent Diaconate:   

diaconate@catholic-doc.org or (843) 261-0538 

Saturday October 22, 2016 
10:00am - 12 Noon 

 
St. Mary’s Catholic Church 

111 Hampton Avenue Greenville, SC  29601 
Sacred Heart Hall, Msgr. Gwynn Room #110 

COME FIND OUT MORE INFORMATION ON THE FOLLOWING DATE: 

Are you being 
called? 

mailto:napronurse@aol.com
mailto:diaconate@catholic-doc.org
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
http://www.motheringwithgrace.org/3rd-annual-mothers-conference/


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church
pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

Father Jonathan Duncan
Administrator of St. Anselm’s Community
fatherduncan@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4121

Father Bart Leon	
Administrator of St. Rafka Church
bartleon@gmail.com
864.469.9119

Deacon Joe Sanfilippo
joe.sanfilippo@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4119

Deacon George Tierney
george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4115

Deacon Tom Whalen
thomas.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4108

Deacon Nestor Acosta
nestor.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4118

Deacon Clark Brittain
clark.brittain@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4120

Deacon Diego Ferro
diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4112

Deacon John Heuser
john.heuser@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4113

Assisting Priests

Permanent Deacons

Vickie Acosta	
Executive Assistant to the Pastor
vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4100

Jennifer Anderson
Director of Finance and Human Resources
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4102

Arlen Clarke
Choirmaster
arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org
864.901.1250

Jaime Escobar
Director of Facilities
jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4107

Joann Miller
Director of Religious Education
joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4110

Staff

Father Francisco Cruz
Parochial Vicar
fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4116

Timothy Nielsen
Director of Christian Formation
timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4114

Chris Ortiz
Director of Youth Ministry
chris.ortiz@stmarysgvl.org
305.216.6010

Pat Perkins
Director of Administration
pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4109

David Rhyne
Organist
david.rhyne@stmarysgvl.org
864.270.4689

Lisa Watkins	
Director of Communications
lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4105
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